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I absolutely do Not support this bill.  Yes, provide support services for those seeking 

to positively change their life.  But, as a licensed clinical psychologist  I know that all 

addicts must want change and mentally ill cannot make rational decisions for 

themselves..  Mandatory treatment and housing while being treated, not ignoring their 

issues and letting them destroy private and public property are the correct responses.   


